March 19, 1980

Mrs. Anna Papazian
35-50 78th Street
Jackson Heights, New York 11372

Dear Mrs. Papazian:

We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtfulness
and generosity in donating two beautiful handmade laces
to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral Museum.

These two laces will be a cherished addition to
our Cathedral Museum where they may be seen and enfjoyed
by all.

We are most grateful.

With prayers,

Father ¥Xhajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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